
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme – consultation update 

 

We are pleased to announce our public consultation which offers information, plans and 
visualisations of the proposed Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme and fish pass will open 

online on Monday 6th March and run until Friday April 14th.  

Once open, you can view and comment online at the link below 

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/yorkshire/tadcaster-flood-alleviation-
scheme-proposals 

 

We will also be running a series of drop ins at The Ark, Tadcaster Town Council where 
members of the project team and Environment Agency staff will be on hand to answer 
questions about the scheme and listen to your views. Information will also be available to 
view for anyone unable to access the online version.  

   

Tuesday 7th March       11am to 5pm 

Tuesday 14th March      2pm to 8pm 

Friday 17th March 12pm to 6pm 

Tuesday 21st March 10am to 5pm 

Saturday 25th March 10am to 2pm 

Tuesday 28th March 10am to 8pm 

Friday 31st March 10am to 4pm 

Tuesday 4th April 10am to 5pm 

Tuesday 11th April 10am to 8pm 

Friday 14th April 10am to 4pm 

 
 

We look forward to sharing our proposals and hope to see many of you there.  
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